
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Common Council 

From: John Weidl, City Manager 

Date: 8/23/24 

Re: Appointment of Josh Kapfer to the Urban Forestry Commission 

I would like to appoint Josh Kapfer to the Urban Forestry Commission. He is a trained 

faculty member in the Biology Department at UWW, specializing in ecology and 
conservation. His expertise includes wildlife conservation and habitat restoration and 
management. He will be a great asset to our commission. 

Best-  

 

John S. Weidl 

JSW/RLM 

 


